
Ombuds organisations discuss AI and e-
government

FRA presented the results of its recent report on AI and fundamental rights,
which analysed how fundamental rights are taken into account when using or
developing AI applications. Investigators and liaison officials from national
ombuds institutions as well as the European Ombudsman participated in the
event.
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